
 

Update on the Sedimentation Education Program  

Presentations/Exhibits  

Evangelyn Lowery-Jacobs conducted a training session with the Army Corps of Engineers on 

June 23, 2011 to discuss the requirements of the Self-Inspection Program.  There were 

approximately 30 members participating in the session held at Fort Bragg. A comparable session 

was conducted on July 8, 2011 with representatives from various contractors, performing utility 

installations at the military base. 

 

Workshops  

Fall E&SC Design Workshops  

Planning for the Fall 2011 Erosion and Sedimentation Control Planning and Design Workshop is 

underway.  Considerations are being made to conduct the workshops in strategic areas to 

encourage participation, in a cost effective manner. 

 

Contract Administration 

Efforts have been taken to execute contracts for Fiscal Year 2011-2012.  The budget for contract 

proposals totaled $111,538.  Contracts have been submitted for support of three workshops for 

design professionals, support for the annual local program workshop and awards, and support for 

the continuation of the Sediments newsletter.   

 

Sedimentation Education Committee 

A Committee meeting was held on August 3, 2011 to discuss funding for Fiscal Year 2011-2012.  

Legislature has allocated $137,865 for Sedementation Education.  The committee discussed 

possible options for education projects. 

 


